Steven Sepe

L . ]
from: Vickie Martineau <missvic15@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2025 11:04 AM
To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Supporter of bill H-5351

Attn: Clerk Steve Sepe

It has recently come to my attention that new restrictions on medical spas are preventing nurses from providing
cosmetic injections, microneedling, and laser hair removal. I strongly believe these services fall within a nurse’s
scope of practice when performed under the delegation of a nurse practitioner or physician, as is standard in other
healthcare settings.

As a proud client of Citrine Aesthetics in Cumberland, Rhode Island, I have personally experienced the exceptional
care provided by their skilled professionals. These restrictions not only impact the dedicated providers but also
limit access to safe and high-quality aesthetic treatments for clients like myself.

I am writing in support of Bill H5351, which would allow nurses to continue performing these treatments within
their scope of practice. | urge policymakers to support this bill to ensure that qualified medical professionals can
continue offering these valuable services in a safe and regulated environment.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Vickie Martineau

36 Countryside Dr.
Cumberland RI 02864
(401)439-6624

Sent from my iPhone



